
This Notice of Motion was originally presented at the May 19, 2019 Regular Council 
Meeting and is being brought forward this evening for Council’s consideration: 

Moved by Councillor Verbeek 
Seconded by 

That Administration be directed to look at new ways to improve recycling efforts in the 
municipality. 

 

 

 


